
  

This Week in F2 

 

 
 

  

Top Tip! 
Talk to your child about moving into Year 1. The start of the year will be an exciting time, with new 

classrooms, new teachers and new classmates. We will have a transition day in school, but discuss with 

your child how they feel about the change to help them prepare.  

 

 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At home… 

 

Look up some famous castles and 
the Kings and Queens that used to 

lived there.  

A look back at the week…. 

 

Reminders and Notices 

A kind reminder that we will continue with 

Splish Splash Day, every Tuesday until the end 

of term. 

 
Next week we will.. 

 Revise the days of the week and 
months of the year. 

 Look again at time and be using a 
clock to tell the time to the hour. 

 Learn to skip count in 10s. 

 Be reading ‘Harry and the Bucketful 

of Dinosaurs.’ 

 We will become paleantologists for 
the week, investigating a number of 

dinosaur facts. 
 


